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SHRI ANNASAHEB GOTKHINDE: 
I am asking about the imporTof steel.

SHRI SHAHNAWAZ KHAN: It is 
not necessary to import; we will be 
able to meet their requirements.

WRITTEN ANSWERS TO 
QUESTIONS

Setting up of a Mini Steel Plant at 
Purulia in West Bengal

*442. SHRI PRIYA RANJAN DAS 
MUNSI: Will the Minister of STEEL 
AND MINES be pleased to state:

(a) whether a mini steel plant 
would be installed at Purulia very 
soon; and

(b) if so, whether same provision 
can be made in other places of West 
Bengal?

THE MINISTER OF STEEL AND 
MINES (SHRI S. MOHAN KUMA- 
RAMANGALAM): (a) A letter 
of intent under the Industries 
(Development and Regulation) Act, 
1951, has been issued on 26th Septem­
ber, 1972, to M|s. General Alloy Steel 
Limited, Calcutta, for the establish­
ment of an industrial undertaking at 
Purulia (West-Bengal) for the manu­
facture of 25,000 per annum of steel 
billets, strips and wire-rods, on the 
ba îs of maximum utilisation of plant 
and equipment.

(b) Individual proposals have to be 
examined on merits in the light of 
technical and economic considerations, 
and other relevant factors
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Memorandum on Vatican status for 
Nankana Sahib in Pakistan

*449 SHRI SUKHDEO PRASAD 
VERMA: Will the Minister of EX­
TERNAL AFFAIRS be pleased to 
state"

(a) whether the Sikh Brotherhood 
Internaional in a memorandum sub­
mitted recently, has demanded Vatican 
status for Nankana Sahib in Pakistan; 
and

(b) if so, the action taken by Gov­
ernment m this regard?

THE DEPUTY MINISTER IN THE 
MINISTRY OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS 
(SHRI SURENDRA PAL SINGH):
(a) Yes, Sir.

(b) Government do not consider it 
advisable to take up this question 
with the Pakistan Government.




